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Background

 Animal Services recommends replacing the 17-year-old 
incinerator that is no longer working.

 A building will be required to house the incinerator to 
safeguard against external elements and ensure consistent 
ability to utilize the equipment in any weather. 

 A quote was received from J Poole Group from the Co-Op 
TIPS, Contract No. 25010402 in the amount of $210,201.

 This quote includes the building, plumbing, slab of concrete and 
electrical needed to run the new incinerator. 

 The incinerator will be used by Animal Services to properly 
dispose of deceased animals, and by PD for drug burns.
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Sample Building
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Recommendation
4

 City Council authorize the City Manager, or his 
designee, to execute an agreement for the 
procurement of an incinerator building from J. Poole 
Corp. through Co-Op TIPS contract #25010402 in 
the amount of $210,201 and authorize the City 
Manager, or his designee, to execute any and all  
change orders allowed by state and local law.
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